
TOWN OF LITTLE RICE, ONEIDA COUNTY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with the provisions of secs. 65.90, Stats, that on 
Tuesday, November 9, 2021 at 4:00 pm at the Little Rice Town Hall at 3737 County Road Y, 
Tomahawk, Wisconsin, a PUBLIC HEARING on the Proposed 2022 Budget for the Town of 
Little Rice, Oneida County, will be held.  The proposed budget in detail is available for 
inspection at the town clerk’s office at the Town Hall on Tuesdays from 10am to 2pm or by 
appointment.  Telephone 715-224-2591.   

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING OF ELECTORS  

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, November 9, 2021 immediately following the 
completion of the Public Hearing on the Proposed 2022 Budget which begins at 4:00pm at the 
Little Rice Town Hall at 3737 County Road Y, Tomahawk, Wisconsin, a SPECIAL TOWN 
MEETING of the electors called for the purpose of adopting the 2021 tax levy to be paid in 
2022 pursuant to secs 60.12 (1) (c) and 60.10(1)(a), Stats. 

 

 

REGULAR TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that immediately following the Special Town Meeting, a regular town 
meeting will be called to order for the purpose of adopting the 2022 budget and to conduct 
the regular monthly meeting. 
 
 
Dated October 21, 2021     
Christine Sully, Town Clerk 
 

POSTED AT: County Hwy Y and Old 8 Road, Town Hall, County Road Y and Willow 
Dam Road, and McCord Road and Hwy 8 Posting Boards 
 
Posted By: ________________________  Time:___________ Date:______________        
 


